
 

H.15/2017 
Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. H.15/2017 

 

R I V E R    T R E N T 
 

COOLING WATER INTAKE/OUTFALL CLEARANCE 
AT KEADBY POWER STATION 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday 30th January 2017 (or as soon 

after as circumstances permit), for a period of approximately 24 hours, cooling water 
intake/outfall clearance works will be carried out in the culverts North of Keadby Lock. 
 
The crane barge COLLINGHAM (Loa 43.8m Beam 8.56m) will be carrying out the works. 
The crane barge will be moored alongside the outfall, and will be using a grab hopper to 
complete the dredge and dispersing the dredge material into the river. 
 
The COLLINGHAM will be manned throughout and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
channels 17 and 15. 
 

MARINERS ARE REQUIRED to reduce speed when passing the 

COLLINGHAM to avoid creating a wash. 
 
 
 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN. 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

27 January 2017 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries 
a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

www.humber.com 
 

http://www.humber.com/

